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after-white-space;">SB 2343 Testimony<div><br></div><div>l am writing in response to the proposed senate bill that
would restrict the placement of beehives in North Dakota. &nbsp;There are numerous reasons to oppose this
infringement on agriculture in our state. &nbsp;If placement of hives is restricted to greater than one half mile from state
maintained highways it would greatly impact my farm. My house and warehouse are located on a fairly busy state
highway. &nbsp;If passed it would seem this bill would significantly impact my farming operation. | am definitely opposed
to this proposed bill.&nbsp;</div><div><br></div><div>Mark Sperry</div><div>Sperry Apiaries</div><div>Kindred,
ND</div></body></html>



